8 TENTH ANNUAL REPORT

sample questionnaire for a register of public officers was ac-
cepted. Finally, the Archivist was instructed to discuss with
the Council of the Maryland Historical Society the question of
the feasibility of dividing our fields of acquisitions so that we
should not find ourselves competing with each other.



